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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

What’s your favourite book? 
The Winner is …..

This week the children voted between
My Dad is brilliant by Nick Butterworth 

or Let’s go home Little Bear 
by Martin Wordell

The winner is Let’s go home Little Bear 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter with lots of exciting events having taken place since I last wrote to 
you, and lots more to look forward to. 

Last Friday, Apple class celebrated a wonderful Father’s Day celebration event at the end of the day 
and many male parents and family members attended to watch the children perform and show their 
love and gratitude. It is important that we celebrate all positive role-models in the lives of our 
children, and Father’s Day is a good opportunity for this. 

Next week is ‘Good To Be Me Week’ and we have a range of exciting enrichment activities planned for 
the children to support their mental-health and well-being. The children will be enjoying a skipping 
workshop, move around morning, swimming, a pet service at the church, all culminating in a whole 
school visit to Sayers Croft on Friday with a picnic lunch. I will make sure plenty of photos of our 
exciting week are presented in next week’s newsletter. 
Please could parents ensure children have trainers in backpacks every day of next week so they can 
take part in all of the activities. 

The Summer Fair fast approaches which we are all greatly looking forward to, and it is such a fantastic 
fund raiser for the school. The PTA are in need of volunteers to support with the running of the fair as 
well as further donations. (Please see overleaf). A huge thank you from all the children and staff for 
the tireless work of the PTA towards this fantastic fundraising event.
If your child is performing in the maypole dances, please look out for further communications about 
this for timings and other details.  

I look forward to seeing you at the fair from 12:00 on Saturday 2nd July. 

Attendance Matters
This week, The Ewhurst Infant School Attendance Cup goes to Apple and Cherry class both with 100%  

attendance for last week.  Well done Apple and Cherry! 
Across the school, 62 children demonstrated excellent attendance.

The average attendance across the whole school was 96.2%   (Down 1.2% on last week)

What’s your favourite book?
Coming next week is…

Penguin on Holiday
or 

What Can You See in Summer
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Summer Term 2022
June
w/c 27th ‘Good to be me week’
Mon 27th NO SWIMMING
Mon 27th Whole School Skipping Workshop
Tues 28th Cuthbert Mayne Transition day
Wed 29th Tillingbourne Transition day
Wed 29th Swimming
Wed 29th Drop ins for Cherry & Holly Class 
Thurs 30th Pet Service @9.15am
Thurs 30th Swimming

July
Fri 1st Whole School Trip gate opens

8.30am
Fri 1st Drop ins for Apple Class 
Sat 2th PTA Summer Fair – 12 to 2.30pm
Mon 4th Swimming
Mon 4th Cranleigh Primary Transition day
Tues 5th Move up morning at Ewhurst
Tues 5th Cranleigh Primary Transition day
Wed 6th Swimming
Fri 8th PTA – Tuck Shop
Mon 11th Swimming
Wed 13th Sports Morning/PTA Healthy

Breakfast
Wed 13th Swimming
Thurs 14th Display evening 
Mon 18th Swimming
Wed 20th Last swimming
Fri 22nd End of term finish @ 1.30pm

September
Thurs 1st INSET DAY
Fri 2nd INSET DAY
Mon 5th Holly and Cherry class return to 

school

Awards – 24th June 2022 - Swimming
Star of the week 
Apple Holly Cherry
Arlo Herbie Amy
Headteacher’s Award 
Apple Holly Cherry
Scarlett Freddie Chloe
Daphne William Ca Orlaith
Frida Arabella Lily

Swimming on Thursday next week and NO 
SWIMMING on Monday

1st July - Packed lunch for Whole School trip 
to Sayers croft

Please provide a packed lunch and a filled water 
bottle for your child on the trip

PTA Corner
Support the Summer Fair – 2nd July

The summer fair is fast approaching next 
weekend on Saturday 2nd July. The first in some 
years post covid restrictions and we still need 
help so we can ensure everything runs smoothly 
and can go ahead.
Please take a look below and support where you 
can…
1. Volunteers needed to help with setting up, 
tidying up and running stalls. Details are on the 
sign up sheet in the library Please sign up*.
2. *Donations needed*
🧸 kids toys/ stuff for toy tombola/new or pre-
loved cuddly toys
🍾 adult bottles for bottle tombola
🍬 jolly jam jars (sweets or toys!) or simply bags 
of sweets and empty jam jars and we will sort 
them to make it easier
(We will aim to have boxes out at pick up and 
drop off however if not, please hand to 
reception)
3. 🧸 *Cake donations 1st July - think garden 
party vs kids cakes*🍰

😘 THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU ☺🧸

You will find the
Surrey Families Magazine

in your child’s school bag today

Water bottle
Please ensure your child has a filled water 

bottle in school every day. Thank you.


